KAPT 1220 "

212 HIGH ST. N. E. u SALEM, OREGON u TELEPHONE 364-3353

November 10, 1965

Maurice W, Nittler
1590 South Julian Street
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler,

In receipt of your letter dated August 30, 1965, am happy
to verify your information correct am logged.

Good luck and contined success.

Sincerely,

J.H. Stovall
Program Director



